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UNITED STATES NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
VIRGINIA ELECTRIC AND POWER COMPANY
DOCKET NOS. 50-338 AND 50-339
NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL N* APPLICATION FOR
AMENDMENTS TO FACILITY OPERATING LICENSES

The United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission (the Commission) has
granted the request of Virginia Electric and Power Company (the licensee) to
withdraw its March 18, 1988 application for proposed amendments to Facility
Operating License Nos. NPF-4 and NPF-7 for the North Anna Power Station, Units
1 and 2, located in Louisa County, Virginia,

The proposed amendments would have modified the surveillance requirements
of Technical Specification 3/4.7.13.1, "Groundwater Level-Service Water
Reservoir,"

The Commission has previously issued a Notice of Consideration of Issuance
of Amendments published in the FEDERAL REGISTER on May 26, 1988 (53 FR 19072).
However, by letter dated October 17, 1990, the licensee withdrew the proposed
change.

For further details with respect to this action, see the application for
amendinents dated March 18, 1988, and the licensee's letter dated October 17,
1990, which withdrew the application for license amendments. The above

documents are available for public inspection at the Commission's Public
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Document Room, 2120 L Street, NW, Washington, D.C,, and at the Alderman
Library, Special Collections Department, University of Virginia,
Charlottesville, Virginia 22903-2498,
Dated at Rockville, Maryland, this 29 day of November 1990,
FOR THE NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
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